
 

 

 

Director-General Evans  
European Commission 
200 rue de la Loi 
1049 Brussels 
Belgium 

Brussels, 18 September 2015 

Re: Single Market strategy 
 
Dear Director-General,  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 

            
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

  
 
  



 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 
 

         

 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  

   
 
 
 

        
 
 

 
 

7. Improve and strengthen implementation and enforcement  
The EU needs to strengthen the rules on notification of national measures, to prevent 
infringements, improve the administrative coordination for transposition of EU law,  

 
  

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Christian Verschueren 
Director-General 




